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Dear ABAG,

I am a renter living in Berkeley and for too long the rent has been TOO DAMN HIGH. The
most important part of the solution to unaffordable rent and massive displacement is more
homes all over the Bay Area.

We call on the Association of Bay Area Governments to do their duty and — at the very least
— plan to make the Bay Area more affordable and reduce overcrowding by planning for
sufficient housing production. Please appeal to HCD for a more realistic target to meet our

region’s needs.

Regards,
Ben Eversole





